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DECEMBER 2013 MEETINGS

A meeting of the Chief Executive and Employment Matters
Committee will be held on Monday 9 December at 3pm in
the Civic Offices, 53 Hereford St. The business of the
meeting is in relation to Chief Executive employment matters
including recruitment. The Committee will resolve to exclude
the public in accordance with section 7(2)(a) of the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.
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